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March 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 24th March 2022 from 4.30pm to 7.00pm  
 

We would like to invite you to parents’ evening where you can discuss your child’s learning 
with their teachers and look towards what they need to do in order to ensure that they 
continue to progress throughout the rest of this academic year. We are delighted to say that 
this will be an ‘in person’ parents evening, our staff look forward to meeting you all. 
 

Your child is welcome to attend with you on the evening; we encourage them to attend.     
 

Your appointments can be booked through our on-line system from 2pm on Friday 11th 
March onwards or by calling our Administration Team on 01909 550066.  Attached are 
instructions on how to log in to book the appointment. Parents who have already attended 
parent’s evenings with older children recommend allowing 5 minute gaps between 
appointments to digest what you have just heard and move from one room to another.  
 

Each appointment is 5 minutes, to allow for the maximum number of parents/carers to 
meet with their child’s teachers. Staff will have prepared in advance what you will need to 
know. As ever, if you need more information from staff, then you can follow it up with an 
email or call.  
 

All appointments will take place in the New Build. Maps will be available on the night and 
staff will be on hand to direct you round the building if needed.  
 

You will be able to book an appointment with your son’s/daughter’s subject teachers. As 
form tutors are also subject teachers, their time slots are likely to be very full with the 
students they teach. You can email your child’s form tutor for a conversation if you feel you 
need to speak to them. 
 
Our Sports Tour team will be in attendance to sell cakes to accompany the free teas and 
coffees to help with their fund-raising for their trip to Sri Lanka. Governors will be in 
attendance to gather your views on your child’s first year at Dinnington High to help us 
continue to improve in our bid to do the best for your child. Year Leaders and members of 
the Senior Leadership Team will also be present too. 
 

We really value your continuing support and hope together we can help your child to achieve their 
full potential. We look forward to you joining us on the 24.th March. 
 



 

Yours sincerely

 
 


